
 

 

TOWN OF KENDALL 

PLANNING BOARD 

MEETING MINUTES 

 

Tuesday, April 28, 2017 - 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

Attendance: Chair. Andrew Kludt  - present 

  Jeff Conte   - absent 

  Phil D’Agostino  - present 

  John Hughes   - present 

  Mike Roth   - present 

 

 

Also present:  Town Board Liaison Newell, Code Enforcement Officer Hennekey and Recording 

Secretary Bakutis. 

 

Chair. Kludt called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Chair. Kludt and the Planning Board members present watched a video regarding “Violence in the 

workplace.” a Work Excel.com presentation. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

Minutes from the March 28, 2017 and April 5, 2017 meetings presented where reviewed.  Approval 

recessed until the next meeting on Tuesday, May 23, 2017. 

 

TOWN BOARD UPDATE: 

TB Liaison Newell told the board that the TB is going to be reviewing the solar codes, permits and 

training.  They are still working on clean energy for the community.  The TB is also looking into 

LED street lighting for the town.   

 

Chairman Kludt mentioned to the board that there will be a community clean up event this Saturday, 

April 29
th

 if anyone would like to participate; all volunteers will be meeting at the town garage at 9 

a.m. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Mike Roth made a motion to adjourn, seconded by John Hughes.  All in favor.  Meeting adjourned at 

7:35 p.m. 

 

NEXT MEETING: 

Tuesday, May 23, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Tammy Bakutis 

Recording Secretary 


